
A11 Idaho pt1blic charter school creating patriotic & educated leaders 
Located in the Historic New Sweden Building 

17 36 S 35<h W, Idaho Falls, Idaho 

CHARTER SCHOOL 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

We have some exciting news to share! At our Board Meeting on April 71h, 2016, the board 
approved a change to our current calendar, making the last day of school for students May 27, 
2016. This will be a full day of school with the students being excused at 3:30 p.m. 

Also during the meeting, it was brought to the Board's attention regarding lottery numbers for 
Kindergarten for the 2016-2017 school year. The Board must have permission from the Idaho 
Charter School Commission before any action can be taken to increase classes. If you would 
like to support an increase in Kindergarten classes, please feel free to draft a letter of support that 
can be given to the Idaho Charter School Commission. The letter can be dropped off at the 
school or emailed to Mrs. Infanger at debyinfanger@gmail.com 

If permission is given from the Idaho Charter School Commission to add another class, the 
Board will meet to discuss our options. The Board would like to know future projections for 

siblings who would be entering Kindergarten over the next five years. If you have a child who 
will be entering Kindergarten within the next five years, please fill out and return the form 
below. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Tiffnee Hurst/Mr. Shawn Rose 

Family Name:----------------

I have a child/children entering Kindergarten: 

D 

D 

D 

D 

D 

2017-2018 School Year Number of children 

2018-2019 School Year Number of children 

2019-2020 School Year Number of children 

2020-2021 School Year Number of children 

2021-2022 School Year Number of children 

"The advancement and diffusion of knowledge is the only guardian of true liberty." 
-James Madison




